
Te Ope Kltua 0 Aot~aroa 

()NAVY NZt:.RMY €)AIR F9RCE 

Andrew Riddell 
tvi-req uest-7024-9362d834@requests.tvi .org . nz 

Dear Mr Riddell 

~eadquarters NZDF 
=reyberg Building, 
'nvate Bag 39997, 

T +64 (0)4 496 0999 

Nellington 6011, New Zealand 

F +64 (0)4 496 0869 
E hqnzdf@nzdf mil.nz 
www.nzdf.mil.nz 

OIA-201 7-2926 

r February 2018 

I refer to your request of 14 December 2017, made under the Official Information Act 
1982 (OIA), for copies of all briefings made to the Minister of Defence in relation to 
Operations Takapu and Troy. 

Documentation within the scope of your request has been identified. This includes 
material developed jointly by the New Zealand Defence Force, Ministry of Defence 
and Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade, which will require consultation between 
these parties. Some may require consultation with the previous Government. In 
accordance with section 15A(1 )(b) of the OIA I am writing to notify you that a 20 
working day extension has been applied to your request as the consultations 
necessary to make a decision on the request are such that a proper response cannot 
reasonably be made within the original time limit. 

You have the right, under section 28(3) of the OIA, to ask an Ombudsman to review 
my decision to extend your request. 

Yours sincerely 

~~ 
C.J.A. HOEY 
Director Coordination 
Office of the Chief of Defence Force 


